
Woking Youth Theatre Photography Policy 
Woking Youth Theatre will take photographs of members for promotional purposes and as a 
visual record of the youth theatre and its members. These images may be published on but not 
limited to our website and/or social media accounts and/or used in membership advertising 
and/or production advertising online and/or in print. 
 
Any photographs taken by the youth theatre will be kept indefinitely for the above-mentioned 
purposes and will be stored securely. 
 
By consenting to allow their children to attend Woking Youth Theatre consent for the above is 
automatically granted and no further consent will be sought from parents. 
 
If parents do not wish images of their children to be taken and used for publicity they must 
contact the youth theatre trustees at committee@wokingyouththeatre.co.uk. 
 
If parents or other members of the audience are intending to photograph or video an event they 
should be made aware of the following policy. It will be displayed on notices in and around the 
auditorium and in the production programme: 
 
No photography or filming on any device of a performance of a play in full or in part is permitted 
under any circumstances. 
 
The use of cameras or mobile phones with camera or filming capability in dressing rooms and 
other inappropriate environments is strictly forbidden. 


